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Hi  
 
Happy New Year!  And Welcome to the Winter Newsletter 
 
 

          
 
 

The Garden 
 

The volunteers are doing a good job keeping the garden looking good. We have some new 
volunteers to help with the gardening. 
If you know of anyone who would like to volunteer, please pass on my contact details 
Margaret Cromack  Lestweforget1995@gmail.com 
 
 

Visitors to the Memorial Garden: - 
 

The Veterans, families and friends, supporters visiting the garden there are designated 
parking bays in Kelkay Ltd car park adjacent to the garden, this car park should always be 
used for safety reasons when visiting the garden, as the garden is in a working site. 
Out of working hours when the carpark is closed, please park in the entrance to the carpark. 
 
 
 
 

The Next Reunion 
Will be on 12th May 2024 

        More details to follow 
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Preserving the memory of those “Brave Boys” who flew out of RAF Snaith, 150 Squadron and 51 Squadron 
during WW2. 

 

 

Latest News 
 
There is a museum opened in Pollington “The RAF Snaith Museum” we were invited to have 
our Lunch there in November 2023, we had an enjoyable lunch. The museum is being 
further renovated and is due to have its official opening on May 12th 2024 to co-ordinate 
with our next Reunion. 
Some of the Garden volunteers are also Museum volunteers and we work closely together 
on projects. 

 
 
Message from the Treasurer: - We can now accept donations & payments 

electronically. 
 

To pay / donate towards the upkeep of the garden please send donation by Bacs to  
Account Name: - Pollington Airfield Memorial Garden 
Sort Code 56 00 36   Account No 42321204  
or cheques made out to P.A.M.G. to  
 

The P.A.M.G. Treasurer, 7 Aire View, Snaith, East Riding of Yorkshire, DN14 9TE 
Tel: 07967303372 
Richard 
 
 

Plaques 
For all enquiries about plaques please contact the treasurer Richard Lyons at address above 
 
 

Please Help us to keep our costs down!!!! 
 

The Newsletters are only sent out by email, if you know of anyone who would like to receive our newsletter 
please let me know and I will add them to our members list. 
 
 

Secretaries contact details. 
 

Mrs M H Cromack 6 St George Close, Gateforth Park, Selby, North Yorkshire, YO8 9UG 
Tel. mob 07711112171  e-mail   Lestweforget1995@gmail.com 
 
 

If you have anything you want to share with us for our next Newsletter, please let me know, 
preferably by e-mail. 
 
 
 Stay Safe and Well 

From Margaret & the Committee 

mailto:Lestweforget1995@gmail.com

